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Every student is known, valued and cared for in our school 

Newsletter  

 Friendship & Learning                                      19 November 2024               Term 4 - Week 6

Dear Parents, 

We are half way through a very busy term! Looking ahead, 

there are still so many excellent learning opportunities on offer 

to our students. We are excited for what is coming! 

Excursions – Please ensure all excursion payments are 

finalised by Thursday 28th November. If you need financial 

assistance, please contact the office.                                       

K-Y5 students will need to be at school before 9am on 

excursion day.K-2 will also need to load their bikes/scooters/

helmets under the bus. The bus will depart 9am sharp.                                           

Please log onto schoolbytes for permission and payment. 

Thanks. 

Best start 2025– Due to Government changes, Best Start 

assessments for Kindergarten 2025 will happen in the weeks 

2-5 term 1. There will be no need to book appointments.  

Yr 6 dinner– The year 6 dinner will be held at Dunoon Hall on 

Tuesday 26th November. Notes have gone home. The event 

is smart casual.  

Lucas Proudfoot– Thank you to the P&C who have funded a 

musical incursion for all DPS students. This is a wonderful 

opportunity for our students to participate in an interactive, 

musical story telling session. The incursion will be on 

Wednesday 27th November.  

2025 lunches from the shop – In 2025, students will only be 

able to order their lunches from Dunoon General Store on a 

Friday. This decision was made by store management. We 

thank Dunoon General Store for their ongoing support.  

End of Year concert– Our end of year concert will be held on 

Wednesday 11th December. This year, the P&C will be 

providing a BBQ from 4.30pm with the concert starting at 5.30. 

Please bring your chairs or picnic rug to sit on and watch the 

amazing talents of our students. Please note that this is an 

alcohol and smoke free event. 

Diabetes Awareness Day– Congratulations to everyone who 

got in and showed their support for  our Diabetes Awareness 

fundraiser last week. We managed to raise around $170 which 

is a HUGE effort. Well done! 

Have a wonderful fortnight everyone. 

Amanda van den Berg 

Principal 

 

 



 

 

Congratulations!                                                    

Term 4  Week 4 & 5  

  

Merit Awards                                                                         

K   Maia, Nelly, Elliot 

1/2   Tex, Indra, Dakota, Arwen, Jasper, 

Jamie 

 3/4   Romy, Evie B, Freya, Max,                            

Heron, Charlotte 

5/6   Olive, Scarlett, Willow C, Bodhi,            

Lucy, Franklin 

 

Student of the Week                                                                                         

K     Kai, Juni    1/2   Lila, Abbey                       

3/4   Killian, Frankie W  5/6  Sonny,               

Autumn 

Gold Awards   

Layla, Willow M, Autumn, Willow C,                  

Tex x 2, Lenny, Eli 

Principals Medal 

Willow M, Layla 



 

 

Don Whitelaw Small School Sports 



 

 

Cricket Last week, we played another cricket match against Bexhill. It was great to 

have a few new players in the team getting a taste of competitive cricket. All of the team played 

well and conducted themselves beautifully! We narrowly lost, by 13 runs, making the series 1-1. 

In other cricket news, congratulations to Noah and Oriel, who both made the Northern Rivers 

cricket team. They will head off to the North Coast trials next month – Good luck!. 

Diabetes Awareness Day 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Mobile Library Timetable                                   

Dunoon School             

Tuesday 11.15am-12.15pm 

Next visit :     

      DEC - 3, 17 
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